
 

 

Notice to Voters 
Bristol, Lincoln, Monkton, New Haven and Starksboro 

School Districts 
 

 In accordance with the Report and Articles of Agreement prepared by the 

Addison Northeast Supervisory Union Act 46 Study Committee, an election will be 

held on November 8, 2016 to elect an initial board of school directors for the 

Addison Northeast Supervisory District, if its formation is approved by the voters.  

The following directors will be elected from the identified school districts: 

 

Bristol: 5  Directors 

    1 for a one year term expiring in March of 2018 

    2 for a two year term expiring in March of 2019 

    2 for a three year term expiring in March of 2020 

 

Lincoln: 2  Directors 

    1 for a one year term expiring in March of 2018 

    1 for a three year term expiring in March of 2020 

 

Monkton: 2  Directors 

    1 for a two year term expiring in March of 2019 

    1 for a three year term expiring in March of 2020 

 

New Haven: 2  Directors 

    1 for a one year term expiring in March of 2018 

    1 for a two year term expiring in March of 2019 

 

Starksboro: 2  Directors 

    1 for a one year term expiring in March of 2018 

    1 for a three year term expiring in March of 2020 

 

 If you are interested in running for one of these director positions, you must 

file a nomination petition signed by at least 30 voters in that district or one percent 

of the legal voters in the district, whichever is less, with the respective town clerk 

on or before 5:00 PM on October 10, 2016.  Petitions may be obtained from your 

town clerk.  If you have any questions, please contact Karen Wheeler at (802) 453-

6943. 


